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Starting with the March 25, 2021, Planning Commission meeting, comments emailed to the Planning 

Commissioners will be posted to a SharePoint site, organized by Commission date. There is no change to 

the process for emailing comments to the Commissioners; the only change is to how comments are 

provided to the Commission and the public for review. 

To access comments, click the “Planning Commission Public Comments SharePoint site” link below the 

Meeting Documents. 

 

Within that page, find the folder for the MPC meeting you wish to review: 

 

Within that folder, comments are organized by case number, name, and support or opposition. Selecting 

the folder you are interested in will present a list of all comments submitted. Click on a comment and it 

will open in your browser. From there, you can navigate through all comments. 

 

Thoughts on the new system? Let us know – email us at planningstaff@nashville.gov. 
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